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As a senior citizen of Oregon, it can sometimes be difficult to travel to vote in person. 

I have read that fraudulent ballots have been found to be extremely low in numbers. It 

should be the obligation of the State of Oregon to continue the safe and secure 

practice of mail-in ballot voting. 


